Friday, 20th December 2024



A message from Mrs Hodson.

What a wonderful last week of the term we have had at Kingsfield! We are now well and truly in the Christmas spirit after enjoying our Grandparents Singalongs, Christmas parties and choir visits to Tall Oaks and Sainsbury's. We couldn't believe our luck when Santa and his sleigh visited us too! To top off the week we have had our annual festive fun assembly, filled with singing, dancing, laughter and joy!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our fabulous staff, who always go above and beyond for our children and to thank our families for your continued support.

We hope you have a happy and peaceful Christmas and we look forward to working with you all in the New Year. See you on January 6th!

From Mrs Hodson, Ozzy, Elvis and all at Team Kingsfield.

PS in the New Year our Year 4 children will be having weekly violin lessons from Entrust!

This Week's Winners is: Fantastic Foxes Next Term...

Monday	Welcome Back!
Tuesday	Y4 Violin lessons begin! How exciting! :-)
Wednesday	
Thursday	Ch Ch Forest School-2
Friday	Ch Ch Forest School-3

Please see the updated dates sheet sent on Arbor/ on our website

Class	Attendance
Brilliant Butterflies	94.29%
Busy Bees	90%
Charming Cheetahs	86.09%
Perfect Panthers	97.62%
Learning Lions	88.57%
Super Squirrels	93.87%
Fantastic Foxes	98.67%
Wise Owls	95.52% N

School Matters!

Our whole school attendance target is 96%.

This week, our school attendance was: 93.37%



Next week

A big well done to everyone that entered the Rotary Club Christmas Card competition this year. This year we had Isabelle who came third and Alana who came second in the whole of Biddulph-AMAZING!

I hope you have had chance to read the Children First Learning Partnership Trust Newsletter which will provide you with a glimpse of what's been happening across our family of schools during this busy term. Please do take a look CFLP Autumn Newsletter - Kingsfield First School | Biddulph | Staffordshire

Thank you!

We would like to thank the Rotary club for arranging for Santa and his sleigh to visit our school at this busy time of year. Sainsburys for their kind donation of sweets and mince pies. The Co-op for also donating mince pies. Our PTFA for the gifts and B and M for providing a discount. St Lawrence's Church for the wonderful books and The Methodist Church for the sweets-we are very grateful for the support from our community.



Moddeeboard...



Children First



HOLIDAY

Children eligible for free school meals can access up to two full days. Includes a healthy meal

Email: info@asmsports.co.uk

Book now at asmsports.co.uk

Admission open for 2025

Reception and Year 4 Middle School Places

The application process for a reception or junior/middle school place for September 2025 will open on 01 November 2024.

The closing date is 15 January 2025.

Staffordshire County Council



FIRST AID TRAINING

TRAINING INCLUDES:

- CPR (Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation)
- Wound Care
- Choking Relief
- Burn Treatment



This course is suitable for providers registered on the Early Years, Childcare and Voluntary Registers as well as those whose roles involve caring for babies and children.

The course meets the Paediatric First Aid Requirements of the Statutory Framework for the Early Years Foundation Stage EYFS 2023. For more information, please visit: www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-yearsfoundation-stage-framework-2

29/01/25 OR 12/03/25 | 8:45 - 15.45

KNYPERSLEY FIRST SCHOOL HUB, ST8 6NN EMAIL CENTRALOFFICE@CFLPTRUST.CO.UK TO BOOK



Children First Learning Partnership



We currently have a parent governor vacancy on our Local Advisory Board.

If you have knowledge of education and this is something that interests you, please email office.kng@cflptrust to express an interest and provide some further details about yourself and your expertise.





This week our spottight eelebrates the Autumn term...































